
 
 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Mechanical Inspection Certificates for school buses 

Start Date:  August 1, 2023 
End Date:  August 18, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

The Department of Economic Development and Transportation reminds school bus 

service providers to submit their Mechanical Inspection Certificates by August 31, 2023.  

This reminder is for service providers contracted by the Department of Education or by 

a District Education Authority.  

Service providers must complete a School Bus Mechanical Inspection Certificate for 

each bus being operated. The certificates are available for download here.  

Please email completed forms to the Manager of Motor Vehicle Safety and Inspections, 

James Demcheson, at jdemcheson@gov.nu.ca.  

Failure to comply with this requirement may result in a fine.  

For more information, please contact the Motor Vehicles Division at 1-888-975-5999 or 

motorvehicles@gov.nu.ca.  
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